
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it is intrusive for minor children. My child is protected by HIPAA 
privacy laws under any medical provider, why should they be subjected to non private "health surveys" 
in their schools? 
The fact that these surveys can be collected at the Dept of Education's discretion, and the data kept and 
interpreted at their discretion is beyond disturbing to me.  
I demand that my child's private health information remain private! 
 
Regards,  
Trisha Sass  
242 NE Holiday Ave 
Dallas, OR 97338  
 


